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From: Jim Delaney
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: cannabis permit PLN-13107-CUP comments
Date: Saturday, May 27, 2023 3:39:17 PM

I would like to comment on Project title;  "Enchanted Forest, LLC",  Record #PLN-13107-
CUP.  Hearing June 1, 2023.  apn#541-114-011
      We at Riverwatch would like this permit denied for the following reasons:
The project site sits to close to a designated  wild and scenic river and just above a creek that
flows into the river.  We feel the fertilizer discharge from such a large project and possibly
other products associated with such a grow, will find it's way into the water table and
consequently into the nearby river and it's recovering salmon habitat.  The site sits adjacent to
2 other permitted grows of 10,000 sq.ft. each.  The accumulated impact of another 30,000 sq.
ft. would be just to much for the water table.  At the very least, the project should be limited to
10,000 sq. ft.
   Sincerely, Jim Delaney
                     President of "River Watch"
                      Willow Creek, Ca.       
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